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MR Geoffrey Walsh
188 - 188 Warriewood RD
Warriewood NSW 2102

RE: DA2025/0032 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I trust the large illuminated Pittwater sign of 10m x 1.5m will be of subdued illumination so as
not to dazzle motorists driving north on Warriewood Road at night. The new roundabout is
proving challenging enough for many motorists without an illuminated sign diverting their
attention as they approach this roundabout and making it difficult to see cars approaching
down Foley Street.
I was also of the opinion illuminated signage was not permitted in the Warriewood release
area.




